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The course has been very well received by the teachers of this bilingual academy. 
Practically all the Spanish-speaking teachers, and a some of English-speaking teachers, 
have participated in it. The teaching profile is totally heterogeneous, mixing not only the 
two languages, but also the levels (Primary and Secondary) and the subjects (Language, 
Mathematics and Science) 
 
The content was taught in a relaxed atmosphere, where the expertise and experience 
made up for the lack of knowledge of many of the attendees. Many of them witnessed 
for the first time a real understanding of astronomical phenomena as common as the 
existence of stations, the establishment of the cardinal points, the difference between 
the length of day and night in the different hemispheres, and even the precession of the 
equinoxes. 
 
The level of motivation achieved among all has been so high that it is expected to be 
able to repeat similar experiences in other years, and spread the methodology and 
resources received. 


